
 

 

 

 

 

1st November 2016 

 

Dear Parent,   

                                              

The children in Year 3 have been chosen to take part in a Hulahooping Festival to be 

held at Blyth Sports Centre on Friday 11th November 2016.  The children will need to 

come to school in their P.E. kit and bring school uniform with them to get changed 

into when they return to school.  They will also need to bring a drink of water with 

them. 

 

The children will leave school at 9am and return 12.00 pm (both times are 

approximate).  They will be back to school in time for lunch. 

 

As photographs may be taken at the above event for use within the school’s 

partnership, would you please complete the consent form below and return to 

school by Monday 7th November 2016. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr O Flitcroft  

Head Teacher 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Hulahooping Festival for Y3 11th November 2016 

 

Name of child………………………………………………………….. 

 

I agree/do not agree to my child having their photograph taken at the above event. 

 

Signed …………………………………………………….Parent/Guardian 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


